
June 9, 1977

Dear Mr . Vasulka,

it is a_pleasure to tell you -that your application for the full
orchestra session .of the 1977 Conductors/musicians Workshop has
been accepted .

Registration will began- at- .10:00 . AM on. Thuxs4lay,- . July 14th, and
seating auditions will take plagq .in .the afternoon beginning at
1 :30 PM .

There-are.several changes an the .basic schedule and arrangements
this year. we urge you to review the :-enclosures garefully .

	

Please
return- the .housing form along with.-.your $25 registration fee by
June 17th-as-confirmation-of your attendance. Should anything
arise to prevent your participation ..in the program, please contact
us .as soon as possible .

The League .Board of Ddrectors-.and the Workshop Artistic Staff
express sincere appreciation-for-your interest .in this project .
Please feel free to contact us if .we-can .-be f any assistance in
completing your plans for attendance .

Cordially,

Ralph Black
Executive Director

Mr . Steina Vasulka
257 Franklin Street
Buffalo, NY 14202
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703/281-1230

Ralph Black, Executive Director


